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       Dated: 02/04/2009. 
 
      

C I R C U L A R  

 

New Regulation on over drawl on UI has come in force w.e.f. 

01/04/2009 vide Notification No.L-1(1)/2009-CERC Dated: 30/03/2009. 

Therefore Department is compelled to restrict its over drawl within limit 

prescribed by the Central Electricity Regulatory Commissions in above 

Notification.  

Hence, the circular no ED/EE/T-8/2008-09/3448 dt.19/02/2009 on 

Weekly staggering or additional load shedding on industrial feeder for  

industries is here by  withdrawn with effect from 01/04/2009  . In other 

words weekly staggering or additional load shedding on industrial feeder 

prior to above circular will be in operation with effect from 01/04/2009. 

The Assistant Engineer are directed to follow the staggering schedule 

strictly .  

 
        Sd/- 

Executive Engineer (Elect.) 
To , 
Assistant Engineer  
Sub Division No I/II/III/IV 
Electricity Department  
Daman /Diu  
 
 
Copy to :-  

1. The President , DIA , Daman . 
2. All the Industrial Consumers  in  Daman & Diu. 
3. PA to the Secretary ( Power ). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


